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NEWSLETTER 

 

Last week’s Springfields Superstars are:                    Barn Owls: Whole class, Sullivan 

Hedgehogs: Abigail, Matilda 

Foxes: Izla, George                                                Super readers: Frank, Lyra, Noah, James, Will, Noah 

Robins: Lincoln, Connie 

Badgers: Casey-Mae, Ayreen  

Woodpeckers: Whole class, Angelina                                                    

This week’s Springfields Superstars are:                   Barn Owls: Edie, Jeet 

Hedgehogs: Josette, Jacob 

Foxes: Seren, Harry J                                                 Super readers: Florence, Leo, Joseph, Alex, Theodora, 
Harriet  

Robins: Isla B, Maisie 

Badgers: All the class for teamwork 

Woodpeckers: Stanley, Oscar                                

 

                                                      Well done everyone :) 

Summer Term Dates 

17th July—PTFA Tuck and uniform sale 

21st July 3.15pm —School finishes for all pu-

pils for the end of the summer term 

24th & 25th July—INSET Days  

Reminder: School starts at 8.45am. The main 

gates open at 8.30am and children can go into 

their classrooms to read at 8.40am. Please wait for 

the classroom door to be opened by the class-

teacher.  

School finishes at 3.15pm and the gates will be 

opened for parents from 3.10pm. 

Whole school attendance– 94.8% 

www.springfieldsfirstschool.org.uk      admin@springfields-first.staffs.sch.uk       01785 337310 

  

This is the last newsletter of the 
summer term. Thank you to every-

one for your continued support.  
 

We are very proud of all the pupils 
at Springfields. They are all enthusi-

astic learners and have worked 
hard throughout the year. 

 

We wish all the Yr4 pupils the best 
in their new schools. They should 

be very proud of their achievements 
and we wish them every success. 

 

Have a super summer break. 
 

 
 

 



Please tell us if there are any adjustments we need to make to help 
you access the school and its work more easily, for example letters in 
large font or Braille, explaining things over the telephone or 
wheelchair access. 

Governors Corner 

The Governors can be contacted via email on: 

governors@springfields-first.staffs.sch.uk   

this account is regularly checked by Mrs Sam Williamson Chair of 
Governors. 

Non-uniform Day 
 

Friday 21st July Non-uniform Day 
 

£1 donation to the school fund 
 

Wear your coolest summer outfit  
and 

trainers  
 

The sports coach will be into run activities with each class 

PTFA 

 

THANK YOU TO THE PTFA FOR ORGANISING A BRILLIANT  

SUMMER FAIR AND CIRCUS 

 

This was a super community event which was enjoyed by the whole of Yarnfield.  

Thank you to everyone who came a long and made it such an enjoyable day 

 

Monday 17th PTFA Tuck and uniform sale to take place  

The results generated from the Parent View questionnaire completed during 
the recent Ofsted visit can be accessed at: 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/parent-view-results/survey/result-
print/18055/13  

 


